
                           in September?
 Aye, Mateys!!

The Good Shepherd School is having a September 
Scholastic Book Fair! Start the school year off right 
with a great selection of books to get your kids 
reading! Your child will visit the Book Fair during 
class time Wednesday or Thursday. They will be 
allowed to purchase books during that time. We also 
encourage you to visit the Book Fair during our 
Family BBQ on Thursday evening so you can shop 
as a family.  Late shoppers can drop by the following 
Monday morning.

Family Draw- you could win $50 in books for your 
family and your child’s classroom!

Up to 60% of the Book Fair profits can go towards 
purchasing books for our library.

Dates & Times
Wednesday September 28 - 9:00 - 4:00
Thursday September 29 - 9:00 - 8:00
Monday October 3 - 9:00 - 12:00


